
REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST (RFLOI) 

As the Lead Planning Agency for the Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning 
Organization (MPO), the City of Greenville, NC, is seeking letters of interest from 
qualified engineering firms interested in providing Pavement Condition Survey for the 
Greenville Urban Area MPO.  

Services will include by not limited to: 

1. A PCI based Pavement Condition Survey per ASTM Standard D6433-20 
2. Pavement Condition Survey Report of PCI Data collected, and a final PCI rating 

of each street segment. 
3. A Geodatabase with all downward, forward, left, and right views of the right-of-

way imagery linked with the corresponding pavement sections. 
4. A Paver database with the distress and PCI data 
5. A CSV file with a specific format containing each pavement segment’s distress 

and resulting PCI data. 
6. Advanced GIS Map Preparation and Pavement Preservation Analysis 

Interested firms are invited to submit letters of interest only electronically and (in the 
required quantity and format) by no later than 12:00 PM on April 18th, 2024, to the 
following address: hƩps://www.dropbox.com/request/iw7ETjFGy6hyivYOrsCG 

 
 
For questions or to obtain a complete version of the Request for Proposals, contact 
Kevin Leigh, Asset Manager, Engineering Dept. of the City of Greenville at 
kleigh@greenvillenc.gov or visit: http://www.greenvillenc.gov/government/financial-
services/current-bid-opportunities 
 

“The Greenville Urban Area Metropolitan Planning OrganizaƟon operates without regard to race, color, 
naƟonal origin, limited English proficiency, sex, age or disability. For more informaƟon on our Title VI 
program, or how to file a discriminaƟon complaint, please contact 252-329-4476 or by email at 
edejesus@greenvillenc.gov.” 

 


